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Stonewalls
Bonds End Lane
Sibford Gower

Sarah
With regard to the above application for the ‘erection of a single storey extension to replace a single storey extension’ I do not have any objections on ecological grounds. I consider significant impacts on protected species to be relatively unlikely as a result of these proposals therefore I do not have any further observations.
Kind regards
Charlotte

Dr Charlotte Watkins
Ecology Officer
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